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I stand with Gun Owners of America in support of Constitutional Carry, House Bill 178, and I urge you to 

vote for this legislation. Constitutional Carry will make Ohio a safer, freer safer. We should not have to 

get government permission to exercise a Constitutionally-protected right! In fact, 17 states allow for 

Constitutional Carry, including our neighbors: Kentucky and West Virginia. Again, please support, 

cosponsor and vote for HB 178, the Constitutional Carry bill.  

Sincerely,  

Gary Peacock 


